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DATE SUBMITTED: 3 June 2025 

PREPARED BY: Brian Meissen 

ITEM TITLE: River Oaks Repairs 

  

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 

Over the years our DPW has been patching and repairing the growing joints on River Oaks at Ravine Street and 

Fairgrove Street. At some point in time the concrete in these sections were replaced, as the concrete is different 

than the rest of the stretch of River Oaks. Unfortunately, the joints have failed and are constantly needing cold 

patch. 

We’ve asked Lombardo if they can help with the repairs, but thus far have not gotten an answer.  

DPW received the following quote from our preferred concrete contractor (who we use for all the catch basin 

repairs throughout the Village) and received the quote of $44,890. 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

Utilize D&J for the concrete repairs for River Oaks at Fairgrove and Ravine Street in the amount of $44,890. 


